
  
   

 

31 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

After half-term I will be running a series of six English Language GCSE revision sessions 
for boys in Year 11. Your son has been identified by his English teacher as a student likely 
to benefit from these sessions. 

The sessions will be held weekly: Thursday lunchtime from 12.10pm to 12.50pm  in the 
supervised study classroom in Chapel Block. We will cover each section of the two English 
Language exams, and there will be opportunities to practise questions and submit answers 
for marking. Advice will be offered on both revision and exam techniques. 

Given the importance of gaining a Level 6 in English Language generally (and as an entry 
requirement for BWS Sixth Form), I hope you will confirm your son’s attendance at these 
sessions. 

I look forward to working with your son. 

 
Hilary Taylor  
Teacher of English 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip - Please print and return to Mrs H J Taylor in the Lower School Office 

 

My son………………………………………. will attend the English Language GCSE revision  

sessions commencing on 28 February 2019. 

 

Signed ………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 


